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Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

The foggy mornings and the winter chill reminds us that Christmas is round the corner. It is a season not only of 

rejoicing but reflecting as well. So, let's celebrate and be grateful for the wonderful time we have shared together. 

To make this day more special we are having Christmas Celebrations, with lots of fun filled activities for the children 

on Thursday 21st December 2023. 

 

The students can come dressed in any outfit that is red or white in colour with Santa caps 

Looking forward to a joyous celebration! 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


